
 

Sponsored Bounce  
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
The sponsored bounce is an event we run every year and is a firm favourite with the 
children! They get the opportunity to bounce for one minute on a bouncy castle whilst 
our official counters attempt to count! It is a hectic and fun event for all involved. We 
ask that you, your family and friends kindly sponsor your child per bounce or for lasting 
the whole minute. 
 
The sponsored bounce will take place on Friday 20 April during school.  
 
Please help your child collect as many sponsors as possible over the next week or so and 
fill in the attached sponsorship form!  
 
This is a huge fundraising opportunity; last year we raised over £2,000 which we spent 
on buying new C-boards. 
 
After the event, please collect and return the money to the school office in a sealed 
envelope (marked Sponsored Bounce) by Friday 4 May 2018. Any cheques should be 
made payable to ‘Telford Infant School P.T.A’. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 


